
                                                                                                                        
 

 

Patient Participation Group  4.00pm 25/07/2019 
 

Minutes 
 

Present: AHAMP,AH,ST,KS,CY,TG,MB 
Apologies: LB, MT,MW,CS,JS 

Resignation: MC  
 

1. Introductions and welcome 
 

All 
 

2. Minutes of last meeting Correct 
 

3. Surgery update • Dr Rickwood will be on sick leave for 8 weeks following an operation in 
September 

• Dr Payne is leaving and will be replaced by Dr Rummonds.  There are no 
changes to any of the nursing team.  Primary care is coming together, and 
colleagues are working well together.  The baseline income comes from the 
DOH and the rest goes to the PCN (primary care network) 

• There is a locality pharmacist lined up and the practice will fund 30% of his 
salary. 

• Eventually there will be paramedics and others working with practices and any 
money coming in can only be used for this purpose. 

• The flu campaign is already well organised.  However, there has been a change 
of flu strain and so companies are late producing the vaccine for the under 65’s. 
This means that under 65’s cannot be vaccinated before Oct.  The over 65’s 
clinic will be on the 3rd Oct.  This will be before the other vaccine arrives. 
Hopefully, 75% of patients will be vaccinated and this helps to stop the spread 
of flu. 
 



• Mental Health services in Leeds and Harrogate.  Patients are referred to the 
services run by TEWV.  They have produced an engagement document which 
they would like filling in.  This can be done on line at 
www.leedsccg.nhs.uk/tewvmh2019  
They are also holding engagement events  

• Monday August 5th 1pm-4pm at Spa SURGERY Boston Spa LS23 6PY 

• Monday 19th August 4pm-7pm  Bramham Medical Centre Bramham LS23 6ZA 

• Wed. Sept. 4th 10am - 12 pm Wetherby Town Hall Wetherby LS22 6NE 

• Voluntary Action Leeds are looking for focus groups in Wetherby.  Anita is 
asking a representative to do some work at the surgery and will let us know 
when. We may be able to help. 

 

4. PPG Boards We are just waiting for the timeline in the Day of a Dr to come from Anita. bWe already 
have a list of the costs of certain treatments.  We can then change the board. 
 

5. Children’s corner The plaque has now arrived recognising the contribution of Bilton in Ainsty with 
Bickerton Parish Council and will be fixed by the handyman as soon as possible 
 

6.  Newsletter  
 

Still need suggestions for the newsletter (probably for Sept.) 

 AOB There is no advantage to queueing outside the surgery for an appointment. More 
appointments have been released after 4 am and can be made for the same day. 
Chris has an item re training in using Systmonline which he will discuss at the next 
meeting. 
 

 
Next Meeting 
 

 

Sept. 26th 2019 4-6pm in the upstairs meeting room. 
Crossley St Surgery 
 

 

http://www.leedsccg.nhs.uk/tewvmh2019

